
The impact of the regulation on the uniformity of the appearance of smokeless nicotine products and their 

unit packages was assessed in Government proposal HE xx/2025 vp (pp. 13–22), notified on 26 November 

2024 by Notice 2024/0643/FI. The regulation introduced in the proposed Decree does not have any 

independent effects in this respect.


